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To, ' 21-11-2013

M/S EDS Technologies
The Estate

#121 2" floor
Dickenson Road
Bangalore-560 042

Kind attention: Mr. Dilip Kumar M J — Application Engineer

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for CATIA technical support

This is with reference to CATIA software license we are using at our works.

We are pleased to inform you that the CATIA VS technical support and installation provided by EDS
Technologies has been professional, supportive and has met our requirements. We expect the same
effort in future also.

We appreciate the efforts put in by Mr. Dilip Kumar M J, Application Engineer providing timely
technical support installations and update deployment support at our works. His efforts in this
regards is highly commendable and appreciated.

We expect that he will continue to provide us with the same support in future also.

Once again thank you for your efforts and contribution.

Thanking you,

Yours Truly,

Sandeg»)H ttiholi

Director
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